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The January meetings of the London Central Lions Club will be held at 6:30 pm on January 9th and 23rd at  
Trinity Lutheran Church 746 Colborne Street, London 

Calendar of Events 
Jan. 9  LCLC Regular Club Meeting — 6:30 pm — Trinity Lutheran Church 
Jan. 12-18 LCIF week 
Jan. 13  Melvin Jones’ (founder of Lions Club International in 1917) birthday 
Jan 14  LCLC Fundraising Meeting — 7:00 pm — Lion Stu Rayner’s home — 2023 River Bend Rd. London 
  — Remember “Fight for Sight” is a club project, and all club members are invited to attend this 
  meeting. 
Jan. 23  LCLC Regular Club meeting — 6:30 pm — Trinity Lutheran Church 
Jan. 23  Zone 4, 2nd Zone Advisory Meeting — London Central Lions Club 
Feb. 5  LCLC Board of Directors Meeting — 7:30 pm — Trinity Lutheran Church 
Feb. 9  3rd District Cabinet Meeting — Wyoming 
Feb. 9  Eyes Right Annual Meeting — Wyoming 
Feb. 13         LCLC Regular Club Meeting — 6:30 pm — Trinity Lutheran Church — installation of new members 
  Patrick Noland and Dieter Groneberg by Lion Sandy Leadlay 
Feb. 27  LCLC Regular Club Meeting — 6:30 pm — Trinity Lutheran Church 
May 3  LCLC “Fight For Sight” Benefit Night — Time to get thinking about selling tickets and collecting 
                          items for the live/silent auctions. 

The London Central Lions Club meets at 6:30pm on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays at the Trinity Lutheran Church 746 Colborne Street,  
London.  President Lion Joanne Lystar 452-3935 — Secretary Lion Ron Lindsay 473-0954 — Bulletin Editor Lion Bill Telfer 681-1605 

The following business was conducted at London Central Lions Board Meeting on Thursday, Jan. 2, 2014 
 
motion — that LCLC move all of its financial business from BMO to the Libro Institution — carried 
recom. — that LCLC donate $21000.00 from the Building Fund Account to go towards establishing a bursary in  
                 the name of London Central Lions Club for a student at Fanshawe College — carried   
recom. — that LCLC donate the following amounts for the following causes — $300 for the Lake Joseph bus, 
                 $100 for the Purina Dog Walk, $1000 for the Lions Foundation for Guide Dogs, $500 for the Lions 
                  Home for the Deaf, and $500 for the Safety Village — carried 
recom. — that LCLC donate $1000 for the Philippine Disaster Fund/LCIF — carried 
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                                       Board Meeting Notes — January 2, 2014 

Announcements:   
 
PP Lion Jim Lystar received the “International President’s Membership Achievement Award” for LCLC meeting 
the club presidents’ award criteria by achieving positive membership net growth for the year ending June 30, 
2013.   
Membership growth not only benefits the Lions association, but it also directly impacts our communities, both 
locally and globally; through increased numbers of volunteers working to make a difference and serve those who 
need help.  
 
A “Big Vote of Thanks” goes to Lion President Joanne Lystar and Lion Tricia Lystar for all of the work that they 
have done to make our club’s “Facebook Page” and “Web Site” attractive sources of information for our club. 
 
Lion John Burner had a heart attack during the Christmas Season, and is now resting at home. Our thoughts and 
prayers go out to Lion John and his family and we wish him a speedy recovery.   
 



Under 1st Vice President                          
Foundation & Finance           Jim B.*, Dennis R., Grant B. 
Constitution & By-Laws        Ron L.*, Ron C.                                              
Fundraising                           Stu R.*, Jim B., Jim H. 
Social Media                         Tricia L.*, Christine M., Barry M.,  
                                              Jason C.  
Health & Welfare                   Jim L.*, Peter S., Grant B., Tanya B. 
Community Outreach            Brian N.*, Jim B., Tony C., Terry H.  
Under 2nd Vice President Grant Brown 
Attendance                            Grant B.*, John B., Lee-Anne L. 
                                               Tricia L. 
Visually Impaired Bowling      Doug S.* 
Phone Committee                  Lucille T.*, Kimberly S. 
Bulletin                                   Bill T.*, Jim B. 
New Projects/Social Events/  Terry H.*, Sandra W., Rick L., 
Club Visits                     .        Walt G., Tony A., Sam G.      
Programmes                          Doug R.*, Ed B., Tanya B.          
Bike Sales                              Wayne M.*, Doug S., Christine M. 
Dog Walk                                Brian N.*, Lucille T., Lee-Anne L. 
Under 3rd Vice President Sandra Weinstein 
Safety Village                         Rick L.*, Bill Mc., Gord K.,  
           Lee-Anne L.  
Lions Memorial                      Greg M.*, Stu R. 
Greeters                                 Jim L.* 
Membership                           Sandy L.*, Ed B., Walt G. 
Sick and Visiting                     Doug S.*, Bob L.*  
Lioness Liason                       Bob L.*, Rick L. 
St. Joseph Hospital Liaison    Ed. B.* 
Fanshawe Club Liaison          Sandy L.*, Jim L.   * chairperson 

London Central’s Committees 2013-2014 
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A New Years Message: As we close out a calendar year, I would like to thank all of you for your  
service and dedication as well as your willingness to be open to suggestions from other members. I 
look forward to the next season of Lion’s events and hope that we can include some visitations to other 
clubs within our zone. Planning for our major fundraiser “Fight For Sight” will begin soon. Sales of tickets 
and obtaining items for the live and silent auctions are areas in which we need all Lions to participate in  
order to ensure its success. 
Wishing you and your families a Happy New Year, with the hope that you will have many blessings in the 
year to come.      Lion President Joanne Lystar 

 
                   New Years Eve 
 
On New Year’s Eve, Marilyn stood up in the 
local pub and said that it was almost time 
to get ready the cheer in the new year. 
At the stroke of midnight, she wanted every 
husband to be standing next to the one 
person who made his life worth living. 
Well, it was kind of embarrassing. As the  
clock struck twelve, the bartender was  
almost crushed to death. 
 
       New Years Eve One Liners   
 
A New Year’s resolution is something that  
goes in one year and out the other. 
 
This New Year’s I resolve to be less 
awesome since that is really the only thing 
I do in excess. 
 
May all of your troubles last as long as 
your New Year resolutions. 
 
My 2014 resolution is for everyone else to 
gain 50 pounds I refuse to lose. 
 
New Years is just a holiday created by 
calendar companies who don’t want you 
reusing last year’s calendar. 
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